Ref: GGSIPU/UITS/. ;‘: A

Final Reminder i
CIRCULAR
With reference to Email Policy Ref. No: GGSIPU/UITS/2023-24/615, Dated:

01-11-2023, the students who are currently enrolled in any programme in University School

of Studies are eligible to get official email IDs (if they required).

To refine the email facility to the eligible students, some email IDs have been
suspended. For more detail, please refer earlier issued circular No: GGSL‘PUHIITS!&G‘I
Dated:26-12-2023.

Any eligible student who wishes to retain / continue his / her emml I.D may) mis:
request through the procedure available at the URL: htip:// .ipu. sle
before Date: 2™ Feb. 2024.

After that this, the suspended email IDs may be deleted, and no further request
shall be entertained for same.

This is final reminder.

Copy for information & cumplianae of circular t0:-




